
ADLP  –  lawyers  who  mean
business
Clearly the right solicitors for your business

Solicitors  Alistair  Dean  and  Michael  Wells  explain  how
ADLP works in partnership with businesses to help them achieve
their goals:-

No business owner wants to be involved in a legal dispute. But
if it is unavoidable, you need the best solicitors on your
side. And you need to know exactly where you stand and how
much it is likely to cost.

ADLP is a ground-breaking, legal firm set up in 2009. We know
that  clients  do  not  like  the  traditional  legal  billing
process, so we don’t work like that. Our goal is to give you
cost certainty and peace of mind.

So, how can we help you? Disputes about contracts can often
arise, but we cut through the complexity. Terms and conditions
can cause disagreements too, so we advise on how to make them
as clear as possible. We also help recover debt, to keep your
cash flow moving in the right direction. Our track record
speaks for itself: 90% of our clients’ debt recovery actions
are settled out of court, saving them valuable time and money.

And that’s not all.  Whatever legal issue your business is
facing, sound us out. Whether the next step is mediation, or
litigation, you can be sure our advice will clarify what is
right for you.

Of  course,  there  is  always  a  price  tag  attached  to  high
quality legal advice.. But we make it affordable, by offering
fixed fees, agreed in advance and a monthly retainer service,
so you can budget for the bills. In some cases, we will even
assess your prospects of winning and share the risk with you.
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That means that if you lose, you don’t have to pay us.

You want honesty and transparency from your solicitors and we
agree. Fairness, transparency, honesty and integrity are our
core values and are reflected in everything that we do. For
instance, if we don’t believe that a case will be found in
your favour, we will tell you.

So if you need a legal advisor who will work in partnership
with you to achieve your goals, please give us a call on 0131
225 6750.

Alistair Dean is founder of and partner at ADLP and Michael
Wells is a partner.  Further information is available on the
website on Twitter @ADLPsolicitors and Facebook
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